
 What? Why?  
 In order to give Silverton and Ellerhayes residents 

more say in planning matters and the future 

development of the parish, Silverton Parish Council 

passed a resolution to set up a Neighbourhood 

Planning Group. The Parish of Silverton is now 

designated as a neighbourhood planning area. The 

Government provided a grant to enable us to employ a 

consultant. With his help and the hard work of a group 

of stalwart volunteers we are now able to present 

these aims and objectives to you. This is a genuine 

consultation event, every single comment will be 

analysed by the group. Every comment counts! 

In June we sent letters to every home in the parish 

informing them that we were going to run two 

consultation events in order to find out the issues that 

concern people living in the parish. All the comments 

from those events have now been analysed and a 

workshop was held to draw together the main themes 

that emerged. 

Today, is your chance to consider those aims and 

objectives and to agree or disagree with our findings. 

Please take the time to express your views. 


